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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the 
sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Ms Magnuson

I write to protest most vehemently about the vague and ambiguous conditions that CDC has drawn up for the 
Wroxton Motocross track to meet. The track owner has demonstrated in the past a willingness to take full 
advantage of CDC’s feeble approach to planning constraints and unless stringent conditions are applied, monitored 
efficiently and enforced the track will continue to abuse the situation. This will mean villages in the area having 
many weekends each year ruined by noise, disruption and harm to the environment. If other councils have the grit 
to apply the conditions adopted by the sport’s governing body to regulate the operation of motocross tracks, why 
can’t CDC? This surely is the moment to pause and review and think again about granting retrospective planning 
permission to a motocross track that no longer has any local connection yet brings misery to local people. 

I am also horrified to learn that not only have Cherwell planners failed to consult our Parish Council, as promised, 
but they have also now refused to let Hornton PC speak at Thursday’s Planning Committee meeting. What on earth 
is going on? Why are our democratically elected representatives being denied a chance to speak?

Please ensure that my letter appears on Cherwell’s Planning Portal before the meeting on Thursday.

Kind regards

John Abbott
The New Poplars
Hornton


